
To Prospective Applicants: 

For Undergraduate Studies: 

If you are applying for summer internship or Finishing Project (Capstone), or Fin d’Etudes I accept 2-3 
students per year. I can give ideas and supervise you but I cannot provide financial support. For that 
purpose there are several sources (NSERC, Mitacs, Connect Canada, various organizations of Common 
Wealth, Francophonie, etc).  Please make sure that you have applied and secured financial support before 
you write to me.  

For Graduate Studies: 

Like most other professors, I get a very large number of email requests for supervising PhD and Master’s 
students.  In general, I have limited time per graduate student and limited research funding. Therefore I take 
only one or two new students per year. If you are one of a few hundred potential applicants who write to 
me, please do not expect me to reply.  I write back to only a few excellent applicants a year, particularly to 
those who have secured their funding. 

 

For Post-Doctoral Fellows: 

Please write to me only if you do not need funding from me. 

 

	
  


